Presented Cocity Council
11:17 arm may 9, 1961

May 8, 1961

On Thursday, May 4, 1961, at 3 p.m., a meeting was held in the office of the Mayor of The City of San Diego by the following members of the Surfing Committee: C. A. Ford, Chairman, L. E. Earnest, Pauline des Granges, Ralph Dawson, Councilman Helen Cobb, Raymond Spencer, Edward Rasmussen, Marlin Lovelady, Councilman William Hartley, Robert J. Cooney, and the Honorable Charles C. Dail.

The Committee engaged in a general discussion of the various problems involved in the recent incidents which occurred as a result of the use of the beach areas of The City of San Diego. A map, which showed the general coastline of the City and which specifically presented the various areas reserved for swimmers only and those reserved for surfers was studied.

After an extended discussion of the general problems, it was moved by Councilman Hartley and seconded by Mr. Lovelady that the Committee's recommendation would be that the ordinance which was to come before the Council of The City of San Diego on Tuesday, May 9, should be continued for a period of two months. During the twomonth period, the Committee will extend its investigation of the problems and would then make another report to the Council. In the meantime, the present ordinances covering use of the coastline waters would not be changed.

This motion was unanimously passed by the Committee, after it was explained that Linda Way would be barricaded by the City in order to solve the problems which had occurred in that neighborhood.

The Committee adjourned at approximately 4:45 p.m.

DOCUMENT NO. MAY 15 1961 OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK SAN DIEGO, CALIFORNIA